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PRESIDENT'S LETTER

Dear Permian Basin Chapter:

We are off to a great start for our Chapter Year of 2021-2022. We had one in-
person meeting in August where we installed our new officers and honored
our outgoing officers. We honored Judy Williams in a special way as she
retired as our Treasurer of many years along with other officer positions that
she has held over the years. Please see the pictures on our Website.

There are a number of us going (either in person or virtually) to the Safety
2021 Conference in September. For that reason, we are not having a
September meeting. We will resume our meetings in October with a blended
meeting (in-person for those who want to attend and online for those who are
not able to make the in-person meeting). We plan to have the blended format
for a long time since there are a number of members who cannot make it to
Midland for a meeting.

There is a Leadership Conference October 21-22 that is free to attend and
online. | would encourage any of you who can to attend as much of this
meeting as possible. It will be good for both our chapter and for you in your



career. There will be speakers at the conference who are covering a variety
of subjects related to Leadership. The link is below:

https://www.assp.org/education/conferences/leadership-conference

Look for an announcement on the next WISE meeting and for information on
how we can help the student sections at Odessa and Midland Colleges.

Thanks again for being active members of our Chapter.
Lynn Richardson
President, Permian Basin Chapter

American Society of Safety Professionals

MEMBERSHIP UPDATES

New Members

e John Anderson
e Joe Holloway
o Georgette Reeves

Long Service Recognition of Chapter Members

e Randy McClay, 25 years

o Robert Heltzel, 25 years

e Robert Gray, 25 years

o Carl Bailey, 25 years

o Mark Webster, 27 years

o Edward Montoya, 27 years
e James Allen, 27 years

e Eric Rosemann, 28 years
e Alan Nelson, 28 years

» Barry Wooten, 29 years

o James Teigen, 31 years

o Patrick Kitten, 31 years

e Jan Clark, 37 years

e Thomas Richardson, 37 years


http://send.assp.org/link.cfm?r=QrS6B04SdmW3SGZwlsWfxQ~~&pe=bBpelv-f97epxztiTjHPEQyjfEkdtPxH2_s55zwEhq6BYtO7H60Nr4iXZ8jCmo_xFye00s8CRYc-BgsbFvRq4w~~&t=INSERT_TRACKING_ENCID

e Jim Rainwater, 37 years
e Robert Doerr, 39 years

UPCOMING EVENTS

Virtual Reality Excavator Simulator - Texas 811, NY811 and ASSP
Tuesday, September 28th in El Paso, TX

Virtual - ASSP Student Leadership Series
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8156471242366640395
Wednesday, September 29th

October Chapter Meeting
Wednesday, October 15th from 12:00 AM — 1:00 PM

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES

We are always looking to network and find out if there are job openings. The
jobs must be in an Environment, Health and Safety function. For example:
Fleet Safety Manager, Director of Environmental, Health and Safety Advisor,
Risk Manager, etc.

We will post the jobs to our website at permianbasin.assp.org. This is done
currently at no charge, but the chapter is always accepting donations to help

establish our scholarship fund. Your contribution is appreciated.

Please e-mail the job information to updates@permianbasin.asse.org.

Visit the ASSP Permian Basin Chapter Jobs Website Page
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